
 

 

Dear Room 7 Families, 

We have a busy month filled with all the excitement of 

sprouting seeds and buzzing insects!  The days are 

longer and we will see the sun more often but please 

be sure to send your child to school with a jacket or 

sweatshirt for those days when a cold breeze blows 

in! 

On April 22nd, we will be releasing ladybugs into our 

community garden! 

Looking forward to Parent/Teacher Conferences! Be 

sure to be on the look-out for Sign-ups! 

Miss Christine & Miss Tanuja 

 

 

Units of Study 

*The Continent of Asia 

*Continue the Art of Matisse 

*Insects & the Garden 

 
 

IMPORTANT DATES 

Contact Information 
Christine Bauman 

christine@montessoriacademyidaho.com 

Office:  208-344-0004 

Web: Montessoriacademyparkcenter.com 

 

Quote Of the Month 

“There are always flowers for those 

who want to see them.” 

Henri Matisse 

April 10 Spring Picture Day  

(Room 1 , 2, Staff) 

April 11 Spring Picture Day  

(Room 3, 4, 5) 

April 12 Spring Picture Day 

(Room 6 + 7 + Kindergarten Cap/

Gown) 

April 12 Kindergarten On-Campus Workshop 

(Boise Urban Garden School) 

April 18-19 School Closed 

Parent Teacher Conferences 

April 22 Earth Day  

(Lady Bug Release day) 

April 27 Open House (Inquiry Families) 
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